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PROVIDER ALERT 
Feb. 15, 2022  

 

 

Dear Provider, 
 
The Service Request Form (SRF) for Presumptive/Qualitative Drug Testing Service has been updated. A read-
only version of the updated SRF will be posted on the Optum Website for 30 days, beginning Feb. 15, 2022.  
 
The Presumptive/Qualitative Drug Testing SRF has been modified to prompt for specific clinical detail. The 
changes are noted below: 
 

• Text Field for “Why are additional units being requested?” has a 1,000-character limit 
• Added field for Member’s current Level of Treatment 
• Added field for Member’s Date of Last Relapse 
• Provided four diagnoses fields 
• Clarified the instruction label for a DSM-V Diagnosis Name    

 
The fillable SRF will be posted and available for use on March 15, 2022.  After this date, requests submitted on 
the previous version of the form will not be accepted.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Clinical Team at 1-855-202-0983, Option “1.” 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Optum Idaho Team 
 
 

Alert Summary: This alert details changes made to the Presumptive/Qualitative Drug Testing SRF. 


